

Camden and Islington NHS Foundation Trust 3rd Floor, Room 3/25, West Wing St Pancras Hospital 4 St Pancras Way London NW1 0PE

E-mail: <u>Freedom.Information@Candi.nhs.uk</u> <u>cim-tr.information-request@nhs.net</u>

> Online: www.candi.nhs.uk Telephone: +44(0)20 3317 7100

Reference number: FOI 2019-449

Dear Ms Smiths,

Following your request for information we received on 05/02/2020, Camden and Islington NHS Foundation Trust are pleased to respond as below.

Your request:

I would like to request the structure charts for Mental Health Services please I would like the following, Names, email addresses, contact numbers and job title of all Deputy Team Managers, Team Managers & Service Managers that manage the Mental Health Services within the Organisation please.

Our response:

Please see the attached documents.

Please note some of the information you have requested has been withheld under the following exemption.

Section 40(2) - Personal information

The Trust considers that disclosure of some of the requested information risks identifying individuals. The reason for this is that names and email addresses of individuals can be classed as personal information. In addition, the data requested relates specifically to Camden and Islington NHS Foundation Trust Deputy Team Managers, Team Managers & Service Managers.

The Trust's view is that s.40(2) is applicable because disclosure of this information could lead to individuals being identified which would be a breach of their rights under the Data Protection Act. Therefore names, email addresses and contact numbers of all Deputy Team Managers, Team Managers & Service Managers has been withheld.

We hope you are satisfied with the way in which your response was handled, if not you may request an internal review at the above email address within 28 days of this letter. When contacting the Trust please use the above reference that is unique to your request.

If you remain unsatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you may seek further recourse by lodging an appeal with the Information Commissioner' Office at Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF and on the Information Centre's website via the following link:

https://ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/

Regards

Information Governance Team



WE: VALUE EACH OTHER, ARE EMPOWERED, KEEP THINGS SIMPLE, ARE CONNECTED